
 
 

  
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
January 31, 2020 
 
Re: 2019 T4A tax slip  
 
Dear CUPE Local representative,  
 
The T4A tax slip is provided by OTIP, the plan administrator. This tax slip reports the Basic Life 
and Accidental Death & Dismemberment insurance premium costs paid by the CUPE EWBT in 
2019. These are considered taxable benefits. 
 
To assist you with members’ inquiries about the 2019 T4A slip, here is some information from 
OTIP about the T4A slip: 

• Why am I receiving this T4A slip? 

• What are the amounts on my T4A slip for? 

• How can I view or print my T4A slip? 

• If I live in Quebec, what else will I get from OTIP for my taxable benefits? 

• Where can I find my T4A slips from previous years? 
 

To learn more about your T4A slip, visit our Help Centre. You can also contact OTIP Benefits 

Services at 1-866-783-6847. 

 

If you have any questions about this notice or require further assistance, please contact 
info@cupe-ewbt.ca.   

 

Regards,  
 
Salama Rajab 
Managing Director  
CUPE EWBT 
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